

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD *t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Monday 26th June

Dear Parents/Carers

Firstly thank you so much for your attendance on Friday night we raised £2289.22 which will be spent on new classroom resources and interactive whiteboards. I would also like to thank all our helpers and volunteers; it was wonderful to see the different cultures in our community coming together with such spirit making the evening so enjoyable. At this particularly difficult time in our country it is heart-warming that we display such a family ethos to all who attend our school.

Although only a few weeks left the rest of this term is very busy and I direct you to the school website for events and updates. Just two reminders – The headteachers from St Antony's and Loreto will come to school tomorrow to talk to the Year 5 parents at 3.15pm and the Year 1/2B Mass has been postponed until next Wednesday 5th July at 9.30am.

Tim Sutton

This Saturday some of our children will play football in the annual Tim Sutton football tournament at Davyhulme School from 12.30pm. Tim was a pupil in Year 4 at St Hugh's before his tragic death in 2005 and it is a very important event in our calendar; I do hope you can attend to show your support to school and his family. Next Monday Tim would have been 21 and we will have a special assembly in school to celebrate.

Thank you as always for all your positive support in all we do.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





